
Dear Sirs, 

I strongly object to draft policy DMBG16 as a site for a burial ground/or 
cremation ground because;

3534



Firs Farm is essential for the  well being of local people. 

It will significantly affect Nature conservation and several other policies in the 
local draft. 

It will reduce effectiveness of flood alleviation.

It will effect the environment and local traffic.

It introduces uncertainly to the future use of Firs Farm.

Me and my neighbours certainly do not want to look out of the window every 
morning to see a crematorium and smell fumes from dead burnt bodies, which 
will effect ours and our families mental wellbeing 

This is an utterly shocking idea of Enfield Council to have put this forward. 

It would make sense to extend the cemetery and not to put a crematorium right 
in the middle of this well preserved land which the public have been using for 
decades.

For these reasons I call the council to remove all reference to Firs Farm 
wetlands from policy SP CL4.

https://enfield-council.msgfocus.com/k/Enfield-Council/sign_up
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Enfield-Council/252946378095154
https://twitter.com/EnfieldCouncil
http://www.enfield.gov.uk/



